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BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER FRIDAY 14 MARCH 2025 

Dear Families, 
 
With snowdrops, daffodils and crocus pushing their way through the soil, it is lovely to see the signs of Spring all around 
us. This week in school the children have been really enjoying their poetry units of work, and the poems they are writing 
are a joy to hear. We have also seen some fantastic creative writing in their new ‘PAWS’ (Pause and Write Something) 
books. 
 
Over the half term break, we started our spring ‘big tidy up’ of the Secret Garden as we embark on quite an ambitious 
project. Thank you to everyone who has been involved so far and helped fill our skip! If you would like to help, and you 
enjoy gardening and being outdoors, please let us know as we would love to have family volunteers involved. 
 
Also, this week Louise Mallin, our School Improvement Partner from NCC, undertook our Spring inspection visit. Mrs. 
Burton and I have thoroughly enjoyed spending time in classes and reviewing our school standards with her. Sharing what 
we do and how it feels to be a member of Broomhaugh CE First School as a child or adult is really important to us. Gaining 
the verification that our school is a fantastic place to be nurtured to learn makes us so very proud! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, everyone! 

 

S Hart & N Burton 

Executive Head Teacher 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 

 
Attendance 

 

1st 2nd  3rd  

Year 2 
100% 

Reception 
98.8% 

Year 3 
97.9% 

 
Roller Disco 
Get ready to roll, glide and groove at the ultimate ROLLER DISCO! 
Date: Sunday, 23rd March 2025 
Time: 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 
Location: Wentworth Leisure Centre, Hexham 
Tickets: £10 per person 
All ages welcome! 

Bring your skates, bring your energy and bring your best moves as we light up the rink with epic tunes, 
dazzling lights and non-stop fun! Whether you're a pro skater or just finding your balance, this is your time to 
shine!  

Don't miss out – grab your tickets now and let’s ROLL! Tickets available from Broomhaugh First School or 
via the link here. 

http://www.corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfyFXEgI-MTHzC8hN5MQPCnJfq3mMqyhJSmIOzJBMvFz-Shgw/viewform?usp=sharing
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Broomhaugh C of E First School Fundraising Newsletter 

 
Dear Parents, Carers, and Supporters,  
 
We hope this newsletter finds you well! As always, we are incredibly grateful for the 
support you give to our school. Your generosity helps us provide enriching experiences 
and essential resources for our children. 
 

Firstly, we would love to hear from you about the fundraising activities and events you would like 
to see at the school. Please fill in our survey - and let us know what events you would like to see and how you 
might be able to help. Here’s a look at some of what’s coming up next term and how you can get involved! 
 
Upcoming Fundraising Events 

• Roller Disco – Sunday, 23rd is a Roller Disco for adults and children. 
If you haven’t already signed up, you can do so here. 
 

• Easter Egg Decorating Competition - More details coming soon in the school newsletter! 

• Easter Bake Sale - More details coming soon in the school newsletter! 
 

• Second Hand Uniforms - Second hand uniforms will be available on the last Thursday of each ½ term. 
Any donations of pre-loved uniforms that still have some life left are gratefully received and any cash 
donations as well. 

 
How Your Support Helps 
 
Thanks to recent fundraising efforts, we have been able to: 

• Support Christmas activities and trips for the children; 

• Cover STEM week costs for the school. 
 

Next, we will be working with the school to raise funds to turn the secret garden into a safe and wonderful 
space for the children. With your continued support, we can do even more! 
 
Ways to Get Involved 

• Volunteer – Help out at an event or behind the scenes. 

• Donate – Every contribution, big or small, makes a difference. 

• Spread the Word – Share our events with friends and family! 

• Join the Fundraising Committee – We are looking for a volunteer who has a flair for writing and images 
who can help write newsletters and put together effective communications. That person would also 
join us in planning meetings and where possible help at events. 

 
A BIG THANK YOU! As our fabulous secretary, Heather, is leaving us at the end of the school year. We want to 
say a huge thank you to her. If someone in the school community is interested in helping the committee by 
acting as secretary please let us know by email broomhaughfundraising@gmail.com 
 
For more information or to get involved, please contact us at broomhaughfundraising@gmail.com 
 
Thank you for being part of our wonderful school community! 
With gratitude,                     Broomhaugh Family and Friends Fundraising Committee 

http://www.corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk/
https://forms.gle/FEJBmE74eaNyHmKn7
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfyFXEgI-MTHzC8hN5MQPCnJfq3mMqyhJSmIOzJBMvFz-Shgw/viewform?usp=dialog
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Dates for your Diary 
New dates have been added in red: 

Date Event Notes 

March   

Friday 21 Year 1 & 2 Football Festival @: QEHS after school hours 
3:45 Kick Off 

Information sent out 
Contact the office to sign 
your child up for this 
festival 

Sunday 23 Roller Skating Disco for All @ Wentworth Leisure Centre Information sent out 

   

Tuesday 25 KS2 Federation Sporting Event @ Corbridge First School  Football 

Saturday 29 Community Litter Pick  10- 11:30 Meet at Parish Hall 

Monday 31 Spring Music Concert All Welcome @ St James Church 
1:30 

More Info to follow 

April   

Wednesday 2 Choir singing at Millennium Hall 1pm Lent Lunch Information sent out 

Friday 4 Year 4 Parent Maths MTC Workshop 2:15 – 3:15 More Information to follow 

Monday 7 Parent Consultations Commence this week 
Email the Office to book your appointment 

Appointment times have 
been sent out  via 
Parentmail 

Thursday 10 Easter Service Whole School St James Church 9am All 
Welcome 

Friday 11 April School Closes for Easter 3:15  

Monday 28 April School Re-opens  

Tuesday 29 Cricket Engagement day - All year groups More Information to follow 

May   

Thursday 1 Year 4 Residential Meeting for Parents & Pupils More Information to follow 

Monday 5 May Bank Holiday School Closed 

Friday 9 Year 4 Quad Kids @ CMS Full Class Transition Event 
More Info to follow 

Wednesday 14  Water Aid Workshop Christian Aid Week 

Thursday 22 KS2 Federation Sporting Event @ Wentworth  Leisure 
Centre 
Year 4 Residential to Ford Castle 

Athletics 
 
More Information to follow 

Friday 23 May Year 4 Residential Return 
 
School Closed for half term 3:15 

Return to school 3:30/4pm 
to be confirmed 

June   

Monday 2  School Re-opens  

Tuesday 10 Golf in school for all years  (am) Close House Coach in 
school 

Wednesday 11 Teddy Bears Picnic Lunch  

Tuesday 17 Golf in school for all years  (am) Close House Coach in 
school 

Wednesday 18 Leavers Service @ Newcastle Cathedral 1pm -3pm More Info to follow 

Tuesday 24 Golf in school for Receptions  
 

Close House Coach in 
school  
 

http://www.corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk/
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KS1am/ KS2 pm Federation Sporting Event @ Corbridge 
Cricket Club  

Cricket 

July   

Friday 4 Federation choir singing at St. Andrew's Church 1.30pm More Info to follow 

Tuesday 8 Transfer Day for all Year Groups More Info to follow 

Friday 11 Year 4 Multi Sports Skills Festival More info to follow 

Wednesday 16  Leavers Lunch  

Friday 18  School Closes for Summer Holidays 3:15  

September   

Tuesday 2 School Re-Opens  

 

http://www.corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk/

